
PTA Minutes 2nd May 2018 

Present – Liz Phillips, Sarah Gendell, Charlene Hall-Green, Shane Oliver, Debbie 

Patterson, Nicole Johnston and Ms Crompton.  

• Summer Fete – the date has been changed to Saturday 30th June. Charlene 

has managed to organise 10 stalls to come on the day! These include a toys, 

book, kids craft, jewellery and the Street Food Project will also Liz is 

waiting to hear back from the RNLI and will contact Humphry Davy School 

to see if there is a band willing to play. Charlene will also speak to a friend 

who might want to sing. Charlene needs the letters from Jackie to give to 

the stall holders. We are charging £5 a table and a raffle prize for all stall 

holders.  

• Ms Crompton came up with the idea of having a rock painting stall at the 

fete. We could source rocks from the beach and supply some sharpie pens 

for the children to decorate their own pebble and then take home.  

• Liz Phillips to ask Mrs Rendell if she would like to do face-painting again for 

us.  

• Party Karts are booked up so Sarah is sourcing a bouncy castle or something 

along those lines for us to have at the fete.  

• Shane has sourced the tyres for the assault course and we will use the 

school’s PE equipment in the shipping container.  

• Nicole suggested a tug of war also.  

• All of the parents volunteered to help on the day of the fete so this is 

brilliant!  

• Father’s Day Stall – 15th June – Charlene to run this with the help of Liz and 

Ms Crompton. Sarah Gendell has got all of the resources we need and we will 

sell the items for 50p to £1 each. We will remind parents and children of 

this closer to the time.  

• Colour run- this was mentioned as a way to raise money. We decided that 

this would be something we could do in the Autumn term.  

• Sports Day – 22nd May – parent volunteers needed. A few people can help and 

parents will spread the word around the playground that help would be 



greatly appreciated. Liz will then ask people to sign up closer to the time so 

that we have an idea of definite numbers.  

• Y6 Social Evening on the 29th June – we can sort out the finer details closer 

to the time.  

• Marney is going to look in to the Y6 hoodies and these were a great hit last 

year.  

Next meeting planned for 23rd May at 3:30pm.  


